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October 12, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Mr. Paul Goldstein

Dear Sirs/Madames:

It is my great pleasure to introduce Mr. Paul Goldstein, a recent graduate from our Master’s
Program in Political Science.

Mr. Goldstein completed his course of study in the Department with high distinction, standing at
the top his MA cohort with a remarkably accomplished Master’s Research Paper on the historical
roots of Basque economic and political achievements as a uniquely successful sub-national state
entity. This capstone work build on a sustained record of straight “A” course performance which
reflected in turn his high motivation, capacity for sustained hard work and high analytic abilities.
Mr. Goldstein is an articulate, thoughtful and engaged scholar whose research goals and
ambitions deserve support and encouragement. He is a promising scholar.

Mr. Goldstein intends to go on to doctoral work with an ambitious research agenda already at an
advanced stage of conceptualization. I would appreciate any assistance you might be able to
provide to him in terms of research access or gnidance and support.

Sincerely,

Victor C. Falkenheim
Professor Emeritus
Supervisor of Master’s Programs
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